
 

Driffield Junior School 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

During the summer term, year 4 will be working with food as part of an exciting Design and 

Technology project.  To help with this learning, we are going on a trip to Tesco in Driffield.  

While there, the children will learn about where different foods come from, as well as 

getting a behind the scenes tour! 

The visit will take place on the following dates: 

4S Tuesday 17th April (pm) 
4G Thursday 26th April (am) 
4C Monday 30th April (am)  
4W Thursday 3rd May (am) 
4T Thursday 3rd May (pm) 
 
 
Each visit will take place within the normal school day, and the children will have lunch at 
school as normal. 
 
Please ensure your child wears full uniform on their trip day, with comfortable shoes and a 
waterproof coat. 
 
Tesco have requested that we present a full list of allergies for each class before the trip.  
Although we are careful to keep records up to date, we would be grateful if you can 
contact your child’s class teacher if your child has any food allergies. 
 
Tesco would also like to take photographs of these visits, if you do not want your child 
photographed by Tesco please let your child’s class teacher know. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr C Tarrant 
Year 4 Co-ordinator 
 
 
 

 


